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What’s happening in school next week? 

 Miss Denton will teach Class 1 until Wednesday.  Mr Barker will be 

back with his class on Thursday. 

 Mrs Hutchinson is teaching Class 8 on Monday to Thursday next 

week.  Miss Denton will be back with them on Friday.  

 Mrs Townsend is not in school on Monday afternoon.  

 Football Club on Monday, 3.00-4.00pm.  

 Mrs Greenwood’s reading meeting for Year 1 children is on Tuesday 

at 8.45am in Class 2. 

 Science Club on Tuesday in Class 1, 3.00-4.00pm.  

 Y2 parents reading meeting in Class 4, 2.00-3.00pm on Wednesday. 

 Multisports Club on Wednesday, 3.00-4.00pm.  

 Mrs Marsh is teaching Class 5 all day on Thursday and Class 3 all day 

Friday.  

 There is a final reading meeting for Reception parents on Thursday at 

3.00pm. 

 Gymnastic Club on Thursday, 3.00-4.00pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Attendance 

Class 1:  97% 

Class 2:  98% 

Class 3:  84% 

Class 4:  98% 

Class 5:  96% 

Class 6:  97% 

Class 7:  100% 

Class 8:  95% 

Well done 
Class 7!     

 

Reading meeting for Year 1 
parents/carers 

 We are having a reading 
meeting on Tuesday 21st 

January in class 2 at 8.45am. It 
is important that you come along 

to help your child achieve and 
flourish.    

Possible Lego club 

Would you be interested in your 
child attending a one hour Lego 
Club after school? If so which 

day of the week would be best for 
you?  The cost would be £4.79 

per week as it is run by an 
outside company supported by 

our staff. 
Please let the office staff know by 

Friday 24th Jan and we'll judge 
whether it's viable or not. 

 

 

Our target 
attendance 

is 96% 

This 
week’s 

attendance 
is  

95.6% 

 

 

Congratulations Mr Barker. 

On Wednesday 8th January Mr Barker became the father to a little 

girl.  We are all delighted for him and whilst we’re missing him, we 

hope he is enjoying this time with his new family. 

    

Mr Barker, the children have all promised to be 

extra good when you come back next week! 
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Tweak of the Week:  Games with no hurting and no going on the green grass – the children know 

what this is!  

   

 

 

 

 

   

Nursery News 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Lily B has lost a pair of pink striped mittens. If you come across them, please return to nursery. 
 
Thank you for helping your child change their library books. A pot of pens has been provided! 
 
It’s that time of year when we might expect snow. In the event of heavy falls of snow and school has to be 
closed, we will send an e-mail. Please make sure we have a current email address.  However, please always 
listen to Radio Sheffield for announcements of school closures early in the morning. The same applies if we 
need to close school part way through the day. Please do not ring school as we have 268 children in school – 
the phone lines can’t cope! Thank you. 

Mrs Townsend’s Pupil of the Week…… 

 Olivia Walker for always following the rules.  She is always in the right place at the right time.  
She is kind, polite and works very hard.  

  This week’s praise board  

The grown-ups are spotting the children doing something positive and sharing it on a board in the 

staffroom. 

Alfie and Luca for always doing great tidying up and for helping the grown-ups. 

Georgia (Class 7) for growing in confidence and chatting to grown-ups more. 

Lilly Turner for helping to tidy the classroom. 

Olivia Walker for putting her hand up more often. 

Declan, Reuben, Harrison and Ronnie for being a helping friend to others. 

Carson Bullimore is always keeping our Golden Rules.  
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Week 3 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Dish of the day 1 Beefburger in a 
bun with 
homemade 
wedges 

Cottage pie Roast chicken 
with roast 
potatoes, 
Yorkshire 
pudding & gravy 

Homemade 
chicken pie and 
mash 

Fish Fingers 
and chips with 
tomato ketchup 

Dish of the day 2 Veggie burger 
in a bun with 
homemade 
wedges 

Cheese and 
tomato pizza 
with half jacket 
potato 

Quorn roast 
with Yorkshire 
pudding, roast 
potatoes & 
gravy 

Tomato, 
vegetable 
sausage and 
macaroni bake 

Vegetable 
enchilada with 
chips 

Oven baked 
jacket potato 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna mayo 
or cheese (V) or 
baked beans (V) 

Jacket potato 
with salmon 
mayo or cheese 
(V) or baked 
beans (V) 

Sandwich option Ham  Ham  Ham  Ham  Ham 
 

Tuna  Tuna  Tuna  Tuna  Tuna 
 

Cheese  Cheese  Cheese  Cheese  Cheese 
 

Vegetables Garden peas 
Sweetcorn 

Broccoli 
Fresh salad 

Cauliflower 
Carrots 

Mixed veg 
Savoy cabbage 

Garden peas 
Baked beans 

Desserts Apple crumble 
with custard 
Fresh fruit/ 
Yoghurt 

Lemon slice 
with milk 
Fresh fruit/ 
Yoghurt 

Chocolate crunch 
with vanilla 
sauce/custard 
Fresh fruit/ 
Yoghurt 

Marble sponge 
with custard 
Fresh fruit/ 
Yoghurt 

Crunchy biscuit 
served with 
apple slices 
Fresh fruit/ 
Yoghurt 

What are we learning in maths next week (week commencing 20.1.20)? 

Reception will be counting and ordering numbers to 10 and then 20.  

Year 1 will be looking at subtraction crossing over 10 using number bonds and looking at how to make up 

different numbers.  

Year 2 will be investigating odd and even numbers and the related multiplication facts within them. E.g 

multiples of 2 are always even numbers etc. 

 

Show and Tell 

We enjoy having “show and tell” sessions in the classroom, however, could we ask that if your child is 

bringing something to show, it is something that they have made or achieved? Please don’t send toys to 

show. Thank you. 

 

Well done to all the children who took part in the Christmas Reading Challenge: 

Matilda McGhee, Martha Traill, Georgia Woodhouse, Hermione Merrywest, Dottie Cookson, 

Devon Taylor, Ellie-May Murray, Niall Pritchett, Reuben Priestley, Jake Wragg.  

Their achievements were celebrated in assembly this morning. 

 


